
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Observed 

NO SCHOOL 

• Me Bag 

• Fluency 

Reading Log  

• Place Value 

Review 

• Spelling 

Practice will 

begin 

September 

13th  

• Me Bag 

• Fluency 

Reading Log 

• Count by 5s 

or Color by 

Number 

Review 

 

• Me Bag 

• Fluency 

Reading 

Questions 

• Mixed Math 

Review 

 

No HW 
 
Complete 
unfinished class 
work or 
assignments that 
need to be 
redone 
 

You will receive forms for: 

• Parent Survey 

• Student Code of Conduct 

Contract page  

 

Upcoming events: 

• 9/7-9/10 “Me Bag” Projects Are Due 

Click link to see your student’s 

Presentation Date Link 

• 9/15 Virtual OPEN HOUSE 5-6 p.m. 

• 9/24 Back to School Carnival 10-3:30 p.m. 
 

Welcome 2nd Grade Families! 

• A newsletter will be sent home the 1st day of each week. This week is an exception. 

• I will post this newsletter on REMIND. Click the following link if you need to join: 

https://www.remind.com/join/fc87h6h7bk  

• Homework Packets will go home the 1st day of the week. 

• The newsletter will include info. re: Homework, Tests, Projects & Announcements 

Mrs. Mitchell’s Room 112  

Week 2 (9/6-9/10) 

Weekly Parent Newsletter 
 

2nd Grade Smart Apples 

 

http://jobsanger.blogspot.com/2015/09/labor-day.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/139Ua5nAvvvpKkWS23wxt5-yfjgD2Uzw9b_b0HBT9Owo/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.remind.com/join/fc87h6h7bk


Welcome to 2nd Grade! 

 

 

 
Hello 2nd Grade Carnegie Families, 
 

Normally you will receive a weekly newsletter from me on Mondays, however as we start 
the new school year, I wanted to be sure I touched bases prior to a well-deserved 3-day weekend. 
I truly appreciate your patience in this process. Navigating this new normal is a big adjustment 
for our little ones, but our 2nd Graders have already shown they are up for the challenge! Thank 
you all for being so cooperative and patient. I also want to thank you for the overwhelming 
number of supplies. The students will receive materials for themselves, and sharing will no longer 
be permitted due to CPS protocol.  
 

A little bit about me.... I am entering my 17th year of teaching. I have taught at the Primary, 
Intermediate, and Middle School level. I am an alumnus of University of Illinois at Urbana- 
Champaign and National-Louis University. My most esteemed role is being a mother of 2 
amazing boys who are 6 and 8 years old. During the little snippets of free time that I have I enjoy 
bike riding, volunteering for neighborhood clean-up projects, I am on the Executive Board of 2 
philanthropy organizations, and I love testing new recipes. Shrimp Tacos are the new favorite! I 
also enjoy reading, traveling, and preparing to work with each of your awesome kiddos. 
 

My mission is to help students realize their potential, and to encourage them to be their 
personal best. I give instruction to students as if they were my own, and I only want the best for 
every child. I am looking forward to this school year and I hope you are too.  
 
As always feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. Stay positive. Stay safe and  
be well.   
 
Your Partner in Education, 
Mrs. Faith Mitchell 
fadobbins@cps.edu 
https://www.remind.com/join/fc87h6h7bk 

mailto:fadobbins@cps.edu
https://www.remind.com/join/fc87h6h7bk

